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Diesel is a critical fuel for our economy. A diesel truck pulls about a third to half again 

as much as a gasoline engine. Using strictly gasoline engines will mean about 30 to 

50 [per cent increase in truck traffic. It will mean hundreds of thousand dollars in 

equipment we can no longer use. This bill is a BAD idea for our economy.  

 


